
        What’s on? 

Shoeboxes – Hope at Christmas 

We have had another delivery of pre-wrapped, 

empty shoeboxes.  If you would like to collect 

a shoe box, you can find them in the front 

school entrance.  Filled shoeboxes should be 

returned to school after the half-term break. 

 

Autumn trail 

Please support this initiative from The Friends – 

send your money into school in a clearly named 

envelope.  Trail sheets will be distributed next 

week. 

 

Photographs tomorrow 

We would like to remind everyone that 

tomorrow all children will have their 

photograph taken.  Children will have a photo 

taken individually and then later in the 

morning photographs will be taken of family 

groups. 

All children should come to school in their 

ordinary school uniform tomorrow – not their 

PE kit. 

Thank you from Besom 

 

School Disco 

Please don’t forget that we will be having a Disco, 

organised by The Friends after school on Friday 

15th November.  Further details of timings will be 

shared nearer the time, but do please save the day 

for this hugely popular event. 

Children in Need 

As usual, we will be celebrating Children in Need in 

School, with children being invited to wear spots 

and dots and all things Pudsey.  Children do not 

need to wear school uniform on that day.  We will 

be inviting children to bring in a donation towards 

the charity, but will also have an online link for 

those of you who prefer to donate in that way. 



   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Children’s use of smartphones 

A parent from our community has asked if they can circulate a survey to our parent body about their 

children’s use of Smartphones.   

My name is Simon and I’m a parent at our school. Smartphone Free Childhood is a grassroots 
movement that has a 200,000 + strong parent community that is raising awareness to try to 

change the cultural norm of giving young children access to smartphones and social media. 

I recognise this is a sensitive topic where everyone might feel differently. It would be really 

helpful to understand how the community feels about smartphone use and I have therefore 
devised a survey. The survey is completely anonymous and will take only five minutes to 

complete. 

The survey will initially be open until the end of next week, results will be shared early next 

term. 

Many thanks 

Simon Gresswell 

 

Due to inset days on the last Friday of 

this month Chat and a Cuppa will be 

meeting this Friday, 18th October 

instead at Como Lounge in Witney 

9am-10.30am.  Hope to see you there! 

 

Diary Dates 

Term ends for all children on Thursday of 

next week (24th October).  There is a staff 

training day on Friday. 

Next term starts for all children on 

Tuesday 5th November.  Monday 4th 

November is a Trust wide staff training 

day. 

https://smartphonefreechildhood.co.uk/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScnlGCukrMS2JqF9sS1BjwuPdgxuf0xTOJxhuQlD7FUTt_QQQ/viewform?usp=sf_link


   

   

Loving, learning and flourishing in community 


